
Follow-Up: Member Directory Adjustments 

Dear [Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the recent adjustments we 

discussed regarding the social club member directory. 

As we aim to keep our directory accurate and up-to-date, please let me know if there are any 

further changes or additional information you would like to add. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Social Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


